
March 2025 Newsletter 

 We would like to recognize Quinn 
Morin as the February Teen of the 
Month! Thank you for stepping up and 
volunteering!  

 As always, take a look on the calendar 
on page 2 to see what the Teen Center 
is up to.  

 The Chip Kennett Teen Center Cell 
Phone number is (603) 662-6733.  

 Please note that the Teen Center will 
be closed on Saturdays for the month 
due to staff training.  

 

Chip Kennett Teen Center 

Hours of Operation 

Wednesday: 5:00 PM - 8:30 PM 

Thursday: 5:00 PM - 8:30 PM 

Friday: 5:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Saturday: Closed 

King Pine Ski/Snowboarding 

Happy Wheels Rollerblading 

February Teen of the Month 

Quinn Morin 



Wed Thu Fri Sat 

5 

Sea Dog Brew Co. 

6 Coloring Club 

Concession’s 

7    Open Gym 

Pizza 

8 (Staff Training) 

CLOSED 

12 

Subs 

13 Coloring Club 14  Open Gym 

Pizza 

15 (Staff Training) 

CLOSED 

19 

Cheese Louise 

20  

Kahuna Laguna 

21    

CLOSED 

22 (Staff Training) 

CLOSED 

26 27 Coloring Club-

Concession’s 

28   Open Gym 

Pizza 

29 (Staff Training) 

CLOSED 

March 2025 

Details 
• Coloring Club: Lets dive into the wonderful world of coloring! Join Meghan and Madi 

in the Arts and Crafts room to relax and create amazing works of art! Thursday’s after 

school for the month of March! Free for Teen Center Members. $5 for non members. 

• Open Gym: Open gym will continue through the month of March! Come right after 

school on Fridays! Free for registered Teen Center Members. $5 for non Teen Center 

members! Register online!!  

• St. Patty’s Dinner (Thursday, March 13th): Staff and volunteers will prepare a feast for 

the Teens. Food, sweets, and treats! Come hungry!  

• Kahuna Laguna Waterpark (Thursday, March 20th): Registration will be available on 

Monday, March 10th. I’m aware of the early release that day. I’m hoping that we can 

go after school. An email will be blasted out with the departure time.  Cost of the trip 

is $30. Pizza and drinks are included. Please bring a bathing suit and a change of 

clothes! Feel free to bring your own towel, but complimentary towels are available at 

the facility.  


